October 11, 2021 Update
UPS Rate Change Information

As of December 26, 2021, the new rates for our services will come into effect.

This rate change was defined considering inflation. Additional information about the new rate changes will
be available for download at ups.com in December to help you plan for the coming year, or you can

approach your account executive for detailed information.
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